

DIOCESE OF SACRAMENTO

2110 Broadway • Sacramento, California 95818 • 916/733-0200 • Fax 916/733-0215

Memo

To: Priests and Deacons

From: Bishop Jaime Soto

Date: March 18, 2018

Subject: Episcopal Vicar for Clergy Announcement

I appoint Fr. Glenn Jarón, MSP as pastor of St. Catherine Siena Parish, Vallejo, CA, effective Monday, April 1, 2019. Fr. Restituto Galang, MSP, the current pastor, will begin a medical leave with the permission of his congregation following the instructions of his doctor.

Fr. Jarón will continue to serve as the Episcopal Vicar for Clergy with reduced duties due to his new pastoral responsibilities at the parish in Vallejo.

Fr. Michael Vaughan, the Vicar General, will assume the added responsibility of directing the Office of Clergy until a new Episcopal Vicar for Clergy is appointed July 1, 2019.

Fr. Jarón has served as a good companion and co-worker during his tenure as the Episcopal Vicar for Clergy. I will miss his daily, cheerful presence in the office. I appreciate his willingness to continue assisting me in the care of the clergy, both deacons and priests.

I thank Fr. Restituto for his pastoral leadership at St. Catherine of Siena Parish and will pray his medical leave helps him recuperate his health.